Bill Salmon Sat, Aug 27,
3:34PM (19

hours ago)
to me

Greetings Warren,

Thank you for the opportunity to review Daniel's draft letter of support.

| don't see anything there that requires board approval as long as Dan approves it and
advises the board in his Chief's report. We certainly support all efforts as a district to

fund implementation, and there are no obvious conflicts involved.

I do think if Dan has concerns he should talk directly with Dave. As you stated, this
does nothing to bind or obligate GVFPD to anything.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you, Bill



